
Board of Management Meeting 

7th  February 2023 

Principal’s Report 

 

  

 

 Calendar of Events 

See attached 

 

 

1. 

 

 

 

Student Matters 

 Confidential 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

2. 

 

Staff Matters 

Confidential 

 

 

  

3. 

3.1 

Anti-Bullying Procedures Report 

There are no recorded incidents to report since our last board meeting. 

Review of policy required. 

 

 

 

4 Departmental Reports (including programmes) 

 

4.1 

 

Special Education Teaching (SET) & Autism Classroom 

Special Education Needs Organiser Marian Cody visited our school to liaise 



with our SET and AS departments. 

Marian was made aware that these departments are working closely with both 

NEPS and Clare Children Services to help meet the needs of our students. 

The SENO is also looking at reviewing our SNA allocation. 

The SET team continues to meet on a weekly basis along with SNA’s, in 

order to support our students. 

 

 

4.2 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Support Team (SST)  

Our Student Support Team continues to support our students throughout the 

school year. 

This includes weekly meetings of the SST which results in actions as per 

below: 

Consultation arranged between School Chaplain and students 

Meetings arranged with parents 

Contact made with outside agencies eg.CAMHS, NEPS, TUSLA, TESS 

 

Leading Learning and Teaching 

Our LLT team continues to support and maintain our current focus within the 

SSE strands. 

Curriculum Leader, Anna Quilter attended an LCETB meeting where all CLs 

from all LCETB schools came together to discuss the current status of all 

schools within the scheme .  

 

5. 

 

 

 

 

 

University College Cork Entrance Award Scholarships  

Past Student, Aisling O Connor, a member of our LC class of 2022 , 

has been awarded an Entrance Scholarship by UUC for her final LC 

results. Aisling is currently studying in the College of Arts, Celtic 

Studies and Social Sciences (BEd Gaeilge Scholarship)  

 



6. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fundraising for Missionvale 

Thanks to everyone who contributed towards the various fundraisers for 

Missionvale in the school. Please see breakdown below: 

Colours Day: €493.00 

Santa’s Grotto: €628.00 

Scannán Nollag: €130.00 

Staff Donations: €1420.00 

Donation from Brian Geary: €100.00 

A total of €2771.00 was lodged on 1/2/23 to Missionvale. 

 

An Gaelbhratach 

Our Irish Flag committee welcomed the Gaelbhratach inspector back to our 

school. Progress to date and support with the next step was the main topic of 

conversation. The planning of activities for Seachtain na Gaeilge forms a 

major part of what the committee need to focus on next. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

 


